
 

 

Hello from the project team! 
 
We’re delighted to provide you with our weekly progress update on the transforming the front door of  
children’s services project. And guess what? We’re so excited about our progress that we’re sharing it a 
day earlier than usual! Enjoy the sneak peek! 
 

Did you enjoy the show!    

 
On Thursday, we held our 9th Show and Tell presentation, which was marvellously presented by our 
Diamond members Irene, Amy and Sandra. Over 140 people attended online. As always, the presentation 
generated some great questions that will support and influence our ongoing project work on transforming 
the front door. 
 
The slides from the Show and Tell presentation are attached. Our next Show and Tell is scheduled for 
November. If you’re on the distribution list for these weeknotes, you’ll automatically receive an invitation to 
the presentation. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your feedback on the show and tell presentations. Whether you have ideas or 
requests for future presentations, we would be thrilled to hear from you. Please feel free to contact us via 
our group mailbox: childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk 
 

Mosaic Big Build workshop  
 
On Tuesday, MASH and Early Help colleagues met to define the scope and guidelines for a comprehensive 
development of a new Mosaic workflow and integrated reporting system that aligns with the ongoing Early 
Help and front door re-design work. We assessed our current status, clarified any outstanding questions 
and reviewed current timelines and next steps. 
 

Big test review meeting    

 
Our big test review meetings are back! Your feedback is crucial in assessing the effectiveness of the big 
test. We would greatly appreciate it if everyone involved in testing could join us for these review meetings. 
You can now book your place on a review meeting by clicking the link next to the review date you would 
like to attend: 
 

 October 2nd at 9am – register for this date by clicking here 
 October 9th at 3.30pm – register for this date by clicking here 

 
We greatly value your feedback and assistance in getting this right. These meetings offer an opportunity for 
everyone involved in testing to review successes, identify potential challenges, discuss process changes, 
ask questions, and share thoughts and ideas. Your contribution and engagement are highly valuable and 
will help us enhance outcomes for children. 
 

Share the News!     

 
Got someone in mind who’d love our weekly updates? Spread the word and let us know – we’d be 
delighted to add them to our mailing list! And whether you’re a newcomer or feeling a bit nostalgic, you can 
always catch up on past weekly updates on our website. Dive into the archive and relive those treasured 
moments here: Needs-led Front Door Project (nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 

We’re All Ears and Ready to Listen                    

 
If you have any questions, comments, or ideas about the front door project, feel free to drop us a line 
through our group mailbox. We’re always here to listen! childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
And that’s a wrap for this week’s update! Have an awesome weekend and get ready for more exciting news 
next week. Stay tuned! 
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